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5 October 2016

George Young
fyi-request-4480-406c90a8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear George
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

I refer to your official information request dated 22 August 2016 for the following:
copies of the public submissions on the 2006 Department of Conservation issues and
options paper which was part of the 10 year review of the 1994 Coastal Policy
Statement.

Following clarification of your request we provided you on 26 August 2016 with
public submissions on the 2008 NZCPS document which had previously been on the
DOC website and a copy of the 2006 issues and options paper.
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Yours sincerely,
"

Jeff Flavell
Director Policy
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